

February 4, 2022

NOTICE OF HEARING

TO: Members of the Select Committee on the Climate Crisis

FROM: Rep. Kathy Castor, Chair

RE: Hearing on "Keeping the Lights On: Strategies for Grid Resilience and

Reliability"

At 2:30 p.m. EST on Tuesday, February 15, 2022, the Select Committee on the Climate Crisis will hold a remote hearing titled "Keeping the Lights On: Strategies for Grid Resilience and Reliability." This hearing will take place remotely via Zoom video conferencing.

This proceeding will be streamed live on https://climatecrisis.house.gov. Information will be provided separately to Members on how to join via the Zoom platform.

If you need further information, please contact Dana Gansman, Clerk with the Select Committee, at (202) 225-1106 or Dana.Gansman@mail.house.gov.